
 
Year 5/6 Netball Match  
Wednesday 27th  April 2022  

 

On Wednesday 27th April, the year 5 and 6 netball team played their second netball league match at 

home against Pinchbeck East primary School.  

The team played a superb match resulting in a phenomenal 6-1 win! 

The first quarter saw a huge number of attempted goals, alas only 1 made it through the net. The 

ball remained in John Harrox’s hands for the vast majority of the quarter due to superb, committed 

defence and quick, precise passing. 

Pinchbeck scored to equalize in the second quarter which fired up John Harrox who quickly went on 

to score two more goals!  

The third quarter saw two more goals scored for John Harrox with excellent teamwork, defensive 

interceptions and quick passing of the ball. 

The team maintained great energy in the final quarter and scored yet again to make for a 6-1 win! 

The teamwork throughout was unparalleled with amazing support given both on and off the court. 

Both successes and near-misses were celebrated, great job team John Harrox. 

 

 

 


